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THIS DOCUMENT REPLACES ALL PREVIOUS BULLETINS ON THIS SUBJECT 

This bulletin is to advise of CHANGES to the availability of certain Chassis Service Parts for the Holden RG Colorado which are also published in EPC. 

These Structural components will be restricted in SALE from GM ANZ directly to ONLY current GM Certified Collision Repairers who have 

satisfactorily completed the required Colorado Chassis welding training. These parts will no longer be able to be purchased by Holden Service & Parts 

agents. 

Information 

Chassis service replacement parts have been released for the RG Colorado & accordingly GM Australia & New Zealand (GMANZ) is taking steps to 

ensure that repairs to the chassis structure are completed by capable repairers with the proper training, tools and equipment. 

Collision repairers that are a part of the Australian GM Certified Collision Repair Network (GM CCRN) will be the only shops permitted to purchase 

these restricted structural parts directly through GM ANZ in Australia. 

These new Chassis Service parts will be treated as Restricted Parts. The following images show the components of the frame assembly that will be on 

parts restriction. 

EPC will be updated with this information also. 








